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Melville, NY H2M architects + engineers (H2M) has acquire CA RICH Environmental Consultants as
of September 30, 2024. Established in 1982 and based in Plainview, NY, CA RICH is a leading
environmental firm on Long Island.

Following the acquisition, the CA RICH team will be based at H2M’s office in Melville with a primary
focus within the H2M Environmental Discipline. Both firms are enthusiastic about combining their
expertise to offer superior service to both existing and prospective clients. This collaboration
underscores a strategic business decision to elevate their partnership.

CA RICH boasts a skilled team with an excellent track record in guiding clients through various
regulatory compliance levels. The firm has extensive experience in site investigation, remediation,
real estate development, brownfields, and professional geology services.

CA RICH brings a dedicated group of long-term employees whose values align seamlessly with
those of H2M. Their team includes geologists, hydrogeologists, environmental scientists, and indoor
air and materials specialists, who are active members of numerous professional environmental
associations and support related trade organizations.

H2M’s president and CEO, Richard Humann, P.E. said, “This acquisition marks a significant
milestone for H2M. We are excited to welcome CA RICH to our team and look forward to the
innovative solutions and enhanced services this partnership will bring to our clients.”

H2M is confident that this strategic acquisition will not only enhance their environmental services but
also provide new opportunities for growth and innovation. Both H2M and CA RICH look forward to a
collaborative future, reinforcing their commitment to excellence and client satisfaction.
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